
RANDOLPH "RANDY" EDMUND
BUCZYNSKI

Although  he  will  be  truly
missed,  after  nearly  73
wonderful  years  on  this
earth,  Randolph  Edmund
“Randy” Buczynski is now at
peace with God and with his
friends  and  family  that  have
passed before him. Randy,  a
long-time  resident  of  Marco
Island,  Florida,  passed
peacefully  at  his  home  in
McMurray,  PA  on  Thursday,
September  5,  2024
surrounded by family.

Randy,  the son of  the late
Edmund  “Ed”  and  Helen  (Rzaca)  Buczynski,  was  born  on
October 10, 1951 in Pittsburgh, PA.

Randy is survived by his loving wife of 50 years, Mary Ann
(Tepe); and his three children, Brian (Julie Myers),  Tom (Liz
Mathieu) and Julia.

He  will  be  best  remembered  as  “PopPop”  by  his  six
wonderful  grandchildren,  Nina,  Eve,  and  Luke  (Tom’s
children) and Drew, Jack and Marek (Brian’s children) with
whom  he  created  a  lifetime  of  wonderful  memories  in
Pittsburgh  and  at  Randy’s  happy-place  in  Marco  Island
Florida. Whether it was time at the beach, teaching baseball,
or pulling Halloween pranks, Randy was ever-present in his
grandchildren’s  lives,  and  he  set  an  unending  example  of
faith  in  God,  devotion  to  family,  and  the  joy  of  paying-
it-forward.

Randy is also survived by his sister, Susan Jecko; and was
preceded in death by his sister, Marcia Tambellini;  and his
brother, Mark Buczynski.

As  a  successful  entrepreneur  and  businessman,  Randy
founded Greater Pittsburgh Food Brokerage and partnered in
Golden Triangle Sales and Marketing and Maple Creek Farms.
He was a modest man who when asked what he did for a
living would simply say, “I sell bologna”. His success in those
businesses  provided  him  the  means  to  fulfill  his  greatest
dream which was to create a great life for his family and to
share what he had endlessly with his friends and extended
family.

As a devout Catholic, Randy demonstrated an unwavering
faith in God and he lived his faith in his daily actions with all
he came into contact with.

Friends and family received Monday from 2-4 and 6-8 p.m.
at  BEINHAUER FUNERAL HOME,  2828  Washington  Road,
McMurray (724-941-3211).  Mass of  Christian Burial  will  be
celebrated Tuesday at  10 a.m.  in  St.  John XXIII  Parish,  St.
Benedict the Abbot Church.

In  lieu  of  flowers,  please  send  donations  to  St.  Jude
Children’s  Research  Hospital,  one  of  Randy’s  favorite
charities. 
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